
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Class Tao Overview 2024 

Welcome back to another exciting year at Cambridge Gardens Public School. My name 

is Mr William Tate and I am very excited to be teaching Year 6 in 2024 with class Tao.  

This year we were asked to name our classes after a notable mathematician, and we are 

named after the “Mozart of Maths” Terrance Tao who has made lasting contributions 

to our understandings of partial differential equations, combinatorics, harmonic 

analysis and additive number theory.  

My aim as a teacher is to help all students reach their individual potential and cultivate 

a learning environment that is both fun and hard working. We believe in our school’s 

mantra – safe, respectful and proud learners!  

We have a wonderful year ahead and I am looking forward to the growth and 

development within our classroom. I truly believe that all students learn in different 

ways and will therefore have different learning goals and progress, and I am excited to 

help guide them further in their journeys at school. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact me through the 

school.    

 

 

 

Kind regards, 

Mr Tate 

Classroom Teacher – Class Tao  

 


